Dear Colleagues;

We are living in the last days of 2023. After a tiring year, we will be here again with new studies, researches, reviews and case reports. We continue
to make a serious contribution to the spread of Integral Theory across the world with our ever-increasing number of readers and download rates. |
would like to remind you that the only scientific journal in the world where integral theory-based surgeons can make their voices heard is the Journal
of Pelviperineology.

We are taking firm steps forward and doing our best to be indexed in the other reputable citation indexes of the world.

In the appendix of this issue, you will find the oral presentations presented at the 10" International Pelviperineology congress (24-26 November 2023,
Lazzoni hotel, istanbul, Tiirkiye).

We continue to share scientific and important studies with you. While | wish you a happy, prosperous and healthy 2024, | would like to thank all my
colleagues for their support to the Journal of Pelviperineology and look forward to receiving your scientific works on pelvic floor and female genital
aesthetic surgery.

Best Regards,

Prof. Dr. Ahmet Akin SiVASLIOGLU

Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Pelviperineology
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